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GOVERNMENT CALLS FOR RUTGERS ALUMNI.

The College receives from time to time communications from the
Intercollegiate Intelligence Bureau in Washington, calling for the
services of students or recent graduates in some branch of govern-
ment work. The War Service Bureau, therefore, is issuing this
Bulletin for your information.

If you are already in government service, or unable for any rea-
son to undertake such service, please inform us so that we can drop
your name from our mailing list for similar calls.

L
Call 72, for Army Aviators.

Qualifications —

Candidates for commissions as flying officers in the Aviation Section must
be at least nineteen years old and preferably not over thirty, although in ex-
ceptional cases older men of pronounced athletic attainments who have spent
most of their lives out of doors, in the saddle, ranching, playing polo, moun-
tain climbing, or in actual flying, may be accepted if they can satisfy the
Examining Board of their physical fitness.

Candidates should be men of the highest character, well educated, and of
good physique. They may be light in weight and youthful in appearance, but
applicants will not be recommended who are not in every way qualified and
fitted to become officers of the United States Army.

Status —
All candidates are enlisted in the Signal Corps or the Signal Enlisted Corps.
This will actually hold them for the period of training . . . up to the time

when, having passed the tests for a Reserve Military Aviator as required by
the Chief Signal Officer, they are commissioned.

Pay.—

From the time when the candidate is assigned to duty at the ground school
until he is discharged or has passed all tests and is recommended for his com-
mission, he receives the pay and allowances prescribed for candidates under
the provision of Special Regulations 49, War Department, 1917, except that
under present instruction from the Secretary of War the allowance for rations
is sixty cents daily instead of seventy-five. The pay, however, remains at
$100 per month.

If you are interested in this call, please send your name to us at
once and we shall furnish the necessary blanks and further informa-
tion.



